
Assessors Minutes 
Meeting/working Session 

April 11, 2012 
 

IN ATTENDANCE: Charles Marsden, Chairman 
   Glenn Fowler 

   Teresa Ambrosino 
   
            

Meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. 
 
The Board approved minutes from 4/4/12 meetings 
 
Vouchers were approved 
 
Motor Vehicle certificates and abatement applications were approved 
 
Mail was reviewed 
 
Reviewed March deeds 
 
Teresa Ambrosino called Tim & Rose Contu in response to their request for a site visit.  No one was home so she 
left a message that the appraisal consultant would conduct a site visit and review the value of the property, at this 
time no specific date or time have been scheduled for the review.  The consultants will be contacted to set that up.  
 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:30 p.m.  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Tracey Tardy, Department Coordinator 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


